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Message:
As a proud and engaged Texan, I
am speaking out today in strong
opposition to any redistricting
efforts that manipulate
district lines for political
gain. Gerrymandering—whether
partisan or racial—not only
undermines the foundation of
fair representation, but also
threatens the very integrity of
our democratic system.

Redistricting must be about
ensuring equal and fair
representation for all Texans—
not about protecting power or
silencing communities. Sadly,
Texas has a history of drawing
maps that marginalize voters
and weaken the voices of
communities of color. These
unjust practices erode public
confidence and violate the core
values of our democracy and the
legal rights of the people.

I urge every member of the
Legislature and those on the
redistricting committees to
reject any map that suppresses
voter influence, divides
communities, or ignores the
will of the electorate. Elected
officials are meant to serve



the people, not redraw the
rules to secure their own
power.

This process must be
transparent, accountable, and
centered on fairness. The
people of Texas deserve maps
that reflect our state’s true
diversity and uphold the
principle that every vote
counts equally.

Texas is not the property of
those in power. It belongs to
all of us.




